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PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE -  Craig Holmes 

NEWSLETTER 
11 October  2018 

Welcome back to Term 4.  I am writing this article from our partner school, Notre 
Dame du Roc, in the Vendee region of France, with a population just under 
700,000 people. This has been a wonderful opportunity to travel with students to 
their home stay as they practise their French, and learn about the French 
Revolution and history from a very capable tour leader in Ms Merilyn Hoysted. I 
have met with the Principal of the College, to plan for a future endeavour that will 
see our Hospitality students given the opportunity to complete a series of classes in 
France, which will be wonderful for their future. 
 
Families were sent a circular from Mercy Education Limited announcing my 
appointment as Principal at Thomas Carr College in 2019, and hence my 
resignation from Sacred Heart College, a place for which I have great fondness. 
While excited by new opportunities to further Catholic education, it is with some 
sadness that I leave, knowing there is so much more to be accomplished.  At the same time, it is an opportune time for a 
new Principal to commence as we are now at the mid-point of our current 2017-2020 Strategic Direction.  Likewise a draft 
report for our Imagine 2030 Project will be available for planning into the future to continue the journey of Sacred Heart 
College as a great school into its 130th  anniversary in 2019.  
 
I am confident that Sacred Heart College, thanks to the dedicated staff, students, community and 
families, will continue to flourish and grow as the vibrant school it has become. I feel honoured to 
have served the College as Principal over the last eight years, as it gave me the opportunity to give 
back to the community that educated my four children. I look forward to hearing great things about 
the students and future growth of Sacred Heart College Kyneton. 
 
I give thanks for the many contributions made by students, staff, families, the College Advisory 
Council and Finance Committee, Parishes and community, and look forward to them continuing their 
good work for many years to come. 

A reading from the letter of St Paul to the Philippians 
 
Do these things and the God of peace will be with you. 
 
There is no need to worry; but if there is anything you need, pray for it, asking God for it with 
prayer and thanksgiving, and that peace of God, which is so much greater than we can  
understand, will guard your hearts and your thoughts, in Christ Jesus.   
 
Finally, brothers, fill your minds with everything that is true, everything that is noble,  
everything that is good and pure, everything that we love and honour, and everything that can be 
thought virtuous or worthy of praise.   
 
Keep doing all the things that you learnt from me and have been taught by me and have heard  
or seen that I do.  Then the God of peace will be with you. 
 
The word of the Lord. 
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Now, back to the matters at hand.  As a College we provide many opportunities for our students and community to 
participate in Mass.  Our next opportunity will be the Year 12 Graduation Mass, followed in December by our final school, 
end of year Mass.  I invite our community to participate in these celebrations as a means to personally and communally 
respond to the call to active participation in our liturgy and prayer.   
 
The College is abuzz with the preparation for our annual Twilight Open Evening.  Staff and students have been busy 
preparing the great range of activities that will be on show this evening, including College Tours, the Year 9 Expo, the Year 
8 MAD ï óMaking A Differenceô Portfolio Night, Year 12 Studio Art exhibition, music, media and informative and vibrant 
displays by all our key Learning Areas.  This event will be held on Thursday18 October from 4:30pm to 8:30pm.  We openly 
invite all members of the community to be part of this event, which has been advertised in local newspapers.   
 
Next week is the final week of formal classes for our Year 12 students.  Their focus will be on their upcoming examinations 
and future pathways. We will be celebrating this important milestone, the culmination of the thirteen-year journey of 
schooling for our Year 12 students, with a Graduation Breakfast and the Graduation Mass.   
 
I offer the following two quotes to our students: 

ß óSuccess is liking yourself, liking what you do and liking how you do it.ô  Maya Angelou 

ß óFew people can answer the questions: Do you know what you are good at? Do you know what you need to learn so 
that you get the full advantage of your strengths? é Few have ever asked themselves these questions.ô  
Peter Drucker 

 
The College continues to receive very positive news in relation to early offers for University placements for a large number 
of our Year 12 students. Once again we wish all our senior students every success for these coming weeks. 
 
I look forward to seeing our families at the upcoming Twilight Open Evening. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
ANNUAL CAR RAFFLE  

2018 
 
 
 

First Prize    -  Toyota Yaris 
Second Prize   -  Travel Voucher 
Third Prize   -  Fuel Voucher 
 
Please see full details on the flyer 
at the end of the Newsletter 


